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DATEr Jamwy 26, 199S 
TO: KathcriDe B. Smith, Division of Records & Report:ins 
FllOMJ Jcaaoc S. Clark, Division of Wator & Wastewater ~~ 
a Marion 

In response to your memorandum dated January 25, 1994, the entire document 
abou1d be wilhdrawn from confidential status and sent to tbe Divi&ioo of Water and 
Wastewater. Patricia Mercbant spoke with EWe Qippen regarding this mane.r and It was 
ber intent to withdraw confidentialhy for the wbole doa1rnent, not juat the first pqe. On 
the matter of returning the doc:umen.t, this 1s part of the workpapers prepared by the 
auditor. A$ the analyst a&Signed to this case, I have the workpapers in my possession and 
would appreciate i£ you would ~ Jrward the document to me. 
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Thank you. 
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